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SUBJECT:
SAFETY COMMISSION VACANCY (ONE VACANCY) - REQUEST TO POST NOTICE OF BOARDS
AND COMMISSIONS VACANCIES FOR A MINIMUM OF 20 DAYS

CITY MANAGER RECOMMENDATION
Authorize the posting of the Notice for a minimum of 20 days.

COMPLIANCE STATEMENTS
FY 2018-21 Council Priority Workplan Compliance Statement
This action is not applicable under the FY 2018-21 Council Priority Workplan, effective March 1,
2019, although the Safety Commission is a long-standing committee dedicated to issues surrounding
the community.

CEQA Compliance Statement
This item is not subject to CEQA requirements.

BACKGROUND
A vacancy has occurred due to resignation of Janet Klein on the Safety Commission (see attached).

Staff recommends posting the attached Notice of Vacancy for a minimum of 20 days, which notice
will be posted at City Hall, Senior Center, Community Center and the Library, as well as
announcements in the eNews blast and broadcast on Channel 26.

FISCAL IMPACT
None associated with this item.

ATTACHMENTS
· 8/19/19 email from Janet Klein

· Notice of Vacancy

· Safety Commission Members Roster
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